Dear House Committee On Ariculture and Natural Resources,

As a native Oregonian and humanitarian | strongly urge the support of HB 2844. The American Beaver is the symbol animal of
Oregon and they need to be protected and at the very least taken off the "predator” list. Humans are the predators! Oregon needs to
LEARN HOW TO LIVE with our essential and wonderful wildlife that we as humans are decimating with cruelty and disrespect.
Again, | urge you to strongly support HB 2844 and take the Beavers OFF the predatory list.

GO NATIVE BEAVERS!!!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Paige Powell

pronouns - she/her



